
of the City of New York

ANNOUNCEMENT

FIVE-YEAR ACCESSIBILITY PLAN

BERS is developing a Five-Year Accessibility Plan in accordance 
with Local Law 12 of 2023. 

BERS Executive Office is responsible for developing the plan. 

We anticipate posting a proposed plan for public comment no 
later than the end of FY24.

Published 01.24.2024

https://nyc.legistar1.com/nyc/attachments/c8d9553e-2c9e-4a53-b247-686a70bc7377.pdf

